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I sincerely regret that | won't be able to participate in this exceptional gathering at the 34th Polish
Christmas Meeting of the Sports Family in Spala.

I hope that there will soon be another opportunity for me to visit you in Poland in 2024.

The Polish Olympians Association is the sole representative of Polish Olympians within the WOA
and exists since 1991. Your association is very active and provides excellent initiatives and
goodwill for Polish current and past Olympians.

I wish the Polish Olympians Association a very successful year 2024.

With my Best Olympian Regards,
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WOA President
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President
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